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We are excited to welcome 87 students
from the class of 2025 into our alumni
community! 

Hear from Nathan Paris, Alumni Council
Chairperson, and the many ways to be
part of our growing alumni community!

August 2025

UpcomingUpcoming  
Dates to KnowDates to Know

September- Alumni Baseball
Game

December 19- Homecoming

March 7- Alumni Dinner &
Drama

March 12- Gala

April- Alumni Night at the Bats

May- Golf Scramble

You won’t want to miss the 2025-2026
shows! More details for ticket sales to
come soon!
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We’ve had an amazing summer full of camps, mission trips, new student events and so much
more! As we close out this season, we are excited for what the next school year has in store! 

Early this summer our Director of Biblical Unity, Deon Parker
led a group of employees on a first-ever Journey to Biblical
Unity field trip to Lexington & Louisville. Participants visited

historic sites related to past times when racial division reigned
in America. At these thought-provoking sites, they were

exposed to individuals from past generations who served as
positive unifiers, in spite of their challenging societal

circumstances. The various sites visited, stories recounted,
Scriptures recited, and reflective conversations led to a

realization that God has done many wonderful and powerful
things to make space for Christians to serve as Christlike

unifiers in our present day.

During the 2025-2026 school year, Christian Academy High
School students will have an opportunity to participate in a

Biblical unity field trip to Cincinnati, Ohio or to
Nicholasville/Wilmore, Kentucky. Christian Academy 8th

graders will have an opportunity to participate in a field trip to
Berea, Kentucky. Our hope is that this generation of students
will become the greatest pursuers and promoters of Biblical

unity in human history.

This summer, we dedicated time to prepare for our new students, ensuring they start their journey as
successful Warriors! We hosted a playground playdate for our Junior Academy and Elementary families.
For our Middle School and High School new students, we organized an evening at The Depot for a night

of fellowship and yard games!
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A group of students served on a mission trip to Lynch, Kentucky this summer. They
partnered with Meridzo Ministries to serve the people of the Appalachian region of

Eastern Kentucky with a goal to  simply “Help People and Share Jesus.”

Our Honduras mission team had the opportunity to
serve in many ways- helping with construction projects,
teaching in local schools, playing and connecting with
the children and sharing the hope of the Gospel with
the community. It was a week full of hard work, joyful

moments and God's love in action! 

Our Poland mission team served with Proem Ministries’
summer camps, helping share the love of Christ with

children across Eastern Europe. It was a wonderful week
of growth for the campers and our students alike!
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Hello Warrior Nation!

On behalf of Christian Academy of Indiana, we would like to introduce you to our new Alumni Council,
and myself, Nathan Paris, as your Alumni Council Chairperson. I graduated from Christian Academy in
2018, after which I moved to Bloomington, Indiana, where I studied for five years at Indiana
University’s Kelley School of Business to receive my Bachelors of Science in Finance and Information
Systems, as well as my Masters of Science in Information Systems, concentrating in Cybersecurity.
While at IU, I participated in the IU Marching Hundred Marching Band for two years, followed by three
years as a member of the IU Cheerleading Team.

Following my studies, I moved further north to Indianapolis, where I worked for a financial &
accounting firm as a Cybersecurity Risk Consultant, working closing with business professionals to
secure their accounts and businesses. Last year, however, I made the decision to move back home to
Southern Indiana and join my father, Richard Paris’ practice as a Financial Advisor with Raymond
James Financial.

When I moved home, I reconnected with the Christian Academy School System and have been
accepted by the school with open arms, just like I was as a student. The reason I’m writing to all of you
now is for that same reason - to reconnect and share in our life experiences with each other, just like
we did years ago here at CAI. This newsletter, which will be sent to you all monthly, will include all of
the amazing and exciting things going on in our school family and community. It will include Alumni
spotlights, school-activity spotlights, opportunities to be involved at different levels, and so much
more.

We want to hear from you, and we want to connect with you. It is so important for us for you to be a
part of the growing Alumni community. However you want to be involved, whether it’s through events
talked about in the newsletter, following our social media platforms, or joining our Alumni council or
sub-committees. Whether you were a part of this school a year ago, or even before CAI was “CAI”, back
in the Graceland Christian School days. All of us have the same mission and passion: to be a light in
this world and share the testimony of Jesus Christ. 

Finally we want to say thank you. Thank you to all of you for being a part of this family, for being a part
of something bigger than ourselves. We want each and every one who will read this to know that all of
us here at the Alumni Council, and Christian Academy, want to support you. We want to be of service
to you however we can and would love a chance, whether it’s a first chance or a second chance, to be
there for you and your families to share in faith and community and ultimately spread the love of God
in our community. Myself and the rest of the council look forward to connecting with you and
supporting you in the future, thank you and Go Warriors!

God Bless,
Nathan Paris, 2018, Alumni Council Chair
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Construction is well underway for a new Middle School expansion that is
scheduled to be open January 2026! The new expansion will connect to the

cafeteria near the Elementary playground and will house 5  through 8  grade
students. We praise God for the growth of the school! 

th th
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Instagram

Facebook

We’d love to hear from you! 
Make sure to Update Your Information, Share

Family Photos or Life Events here.

Come visit any time! Whether it has been a few
months or many years, our doors are always
open. See what’s new and how your legacy

continues to grow!

Once a Warrior, always a Warrior!

https://www.instagram.com/cai.alumni/
https://www.facebook.com/indianaalumni/
https://caschools.us/alumni-update-your-information/
https://caschools.us/alumni-update-your-information/
https://caschools.us/alumni-update-your-information/
https://caschools.us/alumni-update-your-information/
https://caschools.us/indiana/indiana-alumni/

